
AUPE members have been exposed to numerous flood 
and water events for several years at the Melcor Centre in 
Lethbridge.

Recent events led to the collapse of ceiling tiles on to work 
cubicles, equipment, desks and the floor. 

Your employer is obligated under the Alberta OHS Act to 
ensure the health, safety and welfare of workers at or in the 
vicinity of the work site.

AUPE staff and members have brought concerns about 
these flooding incidents to the employer several times over 
the last five years to get the situation resolved.

We are sending you this survey to complete to ensure 
AUPE understands what you, the workers, deem is a safe 
workplace, considering continued water events that have 
occurred at the site. You can find the survey at https://aupe.
formstack.com/forms/flooding_melcor_centre

Please take this important 
survey about flooding at the 
Melcor Centre
Members employed by AHS: Do you think your 
work site is safe?
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Please respond to the survey by the deadline of Sept. 24, 
2022.

Thank you.

Any questions, please contact Diana Griffith, union rep (OHS 
and disability) 1-800-232-7284 or d.griffith@aupe.org.


